
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 
DARRANG COLLEGE, TEZPUR-784001, ASSAM 

 

 
Dated: 7-11-2024 

 

CLARIFICATION 

 

A notice in Bengali language of the Department of Bengali regarding poetry 

writing and recitation competition to be published by the HOD, Dept. of Bengali 

was published by mistake in the official pad of the principal’s office and signed 

by the principal. The notice with Ref: DC/Gen/F. No. 254/16/24/784, dated 4-11-

2024 is hereby withdrawn. The undersigned highly regret the mistake and 

clarifies that such mistakes will not be repeated in the future.  

                                                                    

 

 

 

 

                                                                    Principal 

Darrang College 

 


